Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a good week and enjoyed the sunny weather!



This week

The children wrote about what makes them special. They also had lots of fun celebrating Elmer day. They went on a colour hunt, played party games and enjoyed some delicious party food. In maths, the children have continued to learn about following instructions that involve positional language.

Wow Words

unique: one of a kind trudge: walk slowly, with heavy steps

exuberant: full of energy and cheerfulness identical: exactly the same

Next week

The children will be focusing on the story Harry Saves the Ocean and designing their own recycling superhero. The children will also be jetting off to Paris, France for our next Faraway Friday.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team

